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“As the EPA acknowledged, the use of ethylene oxide (EO) for the sterilization of medical devices is 
essential to the U.S. health care system. We are pleased that the EPA is in the process of reviewing the 
NESHAP standard which regulates the usage of EO, and we encourage the agency to adopt new 
standards that are better aligned with the best EO control technologies currently available. 
 

“Sterigenics’ has consistently outperformed regulatory standards for decades and is committed to 
continuing to implement industry-leading emissions control enhancements across our facilities to 
further improve our already safe operations.”   

 

 


